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August 17, 2021 

 

 

DOLA – Division of Local Government 

1313 Sherman St., Room 521 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE: Main Street: Open for Business grant 

 

Dear DOLA Officials, 

Please accept this letter of support for the Main Street: Open for Business grant opportunity. 

Brighton’s historic downtown has a tremendous amount of potential. If we are awarded the grant, 

our intention is to implement a façade improvement program in our downtown to increase the 

aesthetic appeal of our Main Street. We believe our downtown is the heart of our community and 

would like to see it revitalized. Brighton City Council has passed a resolution on August 10th, 2021 

in full support of the City’s application for this program as it is vital for communities like ours to 

continuously provide our businesses community with as many resources as possible to keep our 

Downtown inviting and thriving. Thanks in advance for your consideration of Brighton’s 

forthcoming grant application. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Gregory Mills                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         

Mayor 
 

 


